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Attendance Matters
A special shoutout to these jarjums,
for attending school EVERY DAY of
the last week - TJ, Quade, Jameiah,
Cohan, Jizelle, Jahkaiden and
Ekivah!

Buugelbeh,

Sharlene Tremayne
Assistant Principal of Curriculum &
Instruction

Due to the wet weather this week
the Small Schools Athletics Carnival
will be held on Thursday 24  July at
the Chikibah Sports Fields in East
Ballina. All students will be
transported by bus. We will compete
in discus, shotput, high jump, long
jump and track events. Please
return permission notes at the start
of Term 3. Parents and carers are
welcome to come along to cheer on
the jarjums.

th

Jingella,

A reminder that Ms. Dyonne Anderson
will be returning as Principal,
beginning of next term. Staff have a
learning day on the first day then
Jarjums return to school Tuesday
22nd of July. We look forward to
seeing everyone then. Please have a
safe and happy holiday break
everyone.

Here we are at the end of Term 2.
Thank you to families who came to
our NAIDOC assembly on Monday, to
celebrate "The Next Generation:
Strength, Vision and Legacy." We were
so proud watching our jarjums sing
and dance, and special thanks to
Kaleara, Lawrelai and Averie for being
so brave and leading the assembly.
Thank you to Uncle Ricky, Aunt Delia
and Uncle Mark for welcoming
everyone, and to Aunty Teresa and
Tiaana for organising the jarjums
performances, as well as cooking.
Thank you Amarni for the slideshow,
and to staff for assisting with other
organisation and cooking. We hope
that families and community have
more fun and celebrations during
NAIDOC week next week.

Athletics Carnival

Buugelbeh Mrs McClymont
We say farewell to Mrs McClymont
and thank her immensely for all the
hard work and care she has put into
the education of Cabbo jarjums. We
wish her luck for her future
endeavours.





      


